
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Literacy Intervention sessions – Mondays afterschool 
 
The George Eliot Academy are holding support sessions in Literacy. In these sessions, pupils 
will be working towards developing their reading, inference and vocabulary skills. The 
sessions work on supporting their academic progress in literacy but also increasing their 
confidence and motivation towards reading and literacy.  
 
As part of the support the school is able to offer, there will be intervention sessions held on 
Mondays afterschool from 3:20-4:20pm.  
 
The sessions will run for 6 weeks beginning week commencing 09/01/2022. 
Each session will be led by an English teacher. We will keep you updated on the progress of 
your child. 
 
Please ensure that your child is able to attend these sessions as they will be vital to improve 
their subject knowledge and overall grade at George Eliot Academy. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the intervention, then please do contact Rebecca Hibbins 
via email on: Rebecca.Hibbins@midlandat.co.uk.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss R Hibbins 

 
Assistant Director of English 
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